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City Offices to Close in Observance of the 
Christmas Holiday

Thibodaux, LA - In observance of the Christmas Holiday, City of
Thibodaux offices will close at noon on Christmas Eve, Tuesday,
December 24, 2019, and Christmas Day, Wednesday, December 25, 2019.
The Warren J. Harang Jr. Municipal Auditorium will also be closed to
walkers on the aforementioned days. Pelican Waste & Debris will be
operating on Christmas Eve, but NOT on Christmas Day. Normal
operating hours will resume on Thursday, December 26, 2019.
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